January 13, 2025

Mayor Arthur W. Bryant City of Grosse Pointe Woods 20025 Mack Plaza Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236

Dear Mayor Bryant,

I am writing to inform you that I have recently moved out of the City of Grosse Pointe Woods and, as a result, must formally resign from my position as a member of the Grosse Pointe Woods Citizens' Recreation Commission, effective immediately.

It has been both an honor and a privilege to serve this community. I am deeply grateful for the opportunity to work alongside such dedicated individuals in our shared efforts to enhance the recreational offerings for Grosse Pointe Woods residents. Having lived or worked here for 22 years, this community and the people who make it so special have had a profound impact on me.

I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to you, the current and former members of the Commission, City Council, Director Gafa, and the entire City administration for your support and collaboration during my tenure. I am incredibly proud of what we accomplished together, including highlights such as the development and implementation of the Park Improvement Plan, the reimagining and relocation of Winterfest, and the addition of Springfest to our annual calendar of events.

I am excited for the opportunity to welcome a new voice to the Commission. Although I am stepping down from the Commission, I will continue to support its work and the success of the Recreation Department in my role as Recreation Assistant.

Thank you once again for the opportunity to contribute to the continued success of our community.

Sincerely,

Anthony Rennpage

anthony Rempose